

Provider Bulletin 20-06 March 24, 2020



Requests for Children's Community-Based Services

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) will continue to accept requests for Children's Community-Based Services, including BHRS and BHRS Exceptions, IBHS, and Family Based Services. Effective March 18, 2020, all requests must be submitted through CBH's secure web server or via fax to at 215-413-8591. As CBH's administrative offices are closed in response to COVID-19, we are no longer accepting requests for services through the mail or by hand delivery.

Please submit questions about this Bulletin to your Provider Relations Representative.